February 2017

Dear Jazz Educator:



Music is Art is excited to announce that our annual non-competitive Jazz Festival will be held the weekend of October 28 and 29, 2017.

The Music is Art Jazz Festival is dedicated to **INSPIRE** students to learn the history, style, and vocabulary of jazz music, **IGNITE** a passion for the history and resurgence of the City of Buffalo, and **CREATE** an awareness of careers and resources available in the arts.

Our Jazz Festival is open to middle and high school instrumental and vocal jazz ensembles. Directors choose from a menu of options most appropriate for your educational goals. A \$100 per school registration fee includes the Saturday Riviera Theatre performance and optional Sunday Hard Rock Café performance. Other activities are priced below.

Choose the activities you are interested in below Saturday, October 28th: [] Clinic and tour at the Buffalo Colored Musician [] Educational recording session at GCR Audio [] Open mic jam session with professional musician [] Music is Art, Music Industry Academy workshop [] Dinner at Buffalo Iron Works	ns Club
Sunday, October 29 th : [] Performance at the Hard Rock Café (30 minut	e set)included in registration fee
under the direction of WNY native, Pete Malinve	guest band is the SUNY Purchase Jazz Ensemble erni. All clinics at the Colored Musicians Club will nd participating groups can choose to have one the Riviera that evening.
The Music is Art Jazz Festival is limited to the first 1 registration.	O groups to register. Fees are due at the time of
School:	Director:
Email:	Phone:
Name of Group:	Approx. # of students:
Please return this form with your registration fee to	o: Music is Art 617 Main Street, Suite 220

For questions contact Music is Art Executive Director, Tracy Shattuck at tracy@musicisart.org or 716-870-3600.

Buffalo, NY 14203